
Little Sunshines March 2022 Newsletter  

Curriculum 

This March’s  first half of learning is “ Under the Big 
Top “  in which the children will learn all about the 
circus life. The animals, the workers, the tricks and all 
the excitement. Our second half is “Windy March is 
Blowing”  Our weather has been changing in some 
strange ways and we will discuss all the different ways 
we see it, from  Our environment and surroundings, 
the changes in our clothing and the food we eat etc. 

Arabella Tice-6th 
Easton Gregory-8th  
Erin Gorman-9th 

Winston Sauer-20th 

Picture Day 

On March 18th we will have picture day 
to take our Easter portraits. Please have 
your children dressed in their best. The 
photographer will arrive at 8 a.m. and 
all are welcome to take their pictures 

including family portraits 

Closing 

 
We will be closed on April 

15th for Good Friday.   
Have a great Easter!!!  

This day is also our 3rd  
Anniversary of the school! 

St. Patrick’s Day Party 

Birthdays 

Over the course of the 
last 6 weeks, we have 
purchased new toys, 

learning materials and 
furniture for all class-

rooms. We hope everyone 
loves the improvements. 

On March 17th at 3:00pm we will 
have a St. Patrick’s Day  Party for all 

children and families. Please sign up if 
you wish to attend or want to bring 

anything 

Egg Hunt 

On April 14th we will have our 4th Annual 
Egg Hunt!!!  We will have each class hunt 
for those pesky eggs the rabbit will hide. 

Each class will get a chance to look for the 
golden egg and win the classroom basket! 

New Educational Toys 


